
 
 

STAKEHOLDER NOTIFICATION: CERTIFICATE REINSTATEMENT NOTICE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ARGENTINE HOKI (Macruronus magellanicus) BOTTOM AND MID-WATER 
TRAWL FISHERY IN ARGENTINE SEA 

 

 

NOTIFICATION OF FISHERY CERTIFICATE REINSTATEMENT 
 
 
 
 

Organización Internacional Agropecuaria (OIA) announces that the certificate holders of Fishery 

Certificate (MSC-F-31359 / F-OIA-P-0300) related to Argentine hoki (Macruronus magellanicus) 

bottom and mid-water trawl fishery was satisfactorily addressed the corrective action plan 

elaborated to conduct the cause of suspension. 

OIA reinstates the MSC Fishery Certificate (MSC-F-31359) active from June 19
th

, 2020. 

OIA also confirms that since the date of re-instatement, the restriction on use of the MSC logo 

and associated claim of MSC certification by the clients and associated certified Chain of Custody 

users is removed. 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 
 
Eng. Carolina Medina Foucher 

MSC Program Manager – Fisheries and Chain of Custody 

Organización Internacional Agropecuaria (OIA) 
Av. Santa Fe 830, (1641) Acassuso, Buenos Aires–Argentina 
Tel/Fax: +54 (11) 4793–4340 

Email: pesca@oia.com.ar 
 
 
Date: 19 June 2020 
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